
Annual Report UWW Committee, 2007-2008 
 
In 2007 - 2008, the UWW Committee held 14 meetings, including one business meeting. 
 
The Committee reviewed 30 degree programs.  Three final project revisions were also reviewed. 
 
The Committee recommended to the Faculty that 26 students receive the Bachelor of Arts degree 
and 16 students receive the Bachelor of Science degree. 
 
During the academic year, the committee approved 25online course, 2 on campus seminars, and 
2 courses delivered in Antigua 
 
At the September business meeting, Jim Kennelly was introduced as the Interim Director of 
UWW (with a term of office from August 23, 2007 – May 30, 2008).  Jim explained that while 



The first working group is responsible for developing the academic program for the restructured 
UWW. The second working group must provide a business plan that puts the UWW program on 
a sound financial basis, covering direct costs within 2-3 years and indirect costs within 3-5 years.   
 
A final report of these workings groups is due on September 1, 2008.  Analysis of proposals in 
the Report (President’s Cabinet, VPAA Senior Staff, SP Directors, DOF Staff, Academic Staff, 
CEPP, CAPT, FEC, IPPC) will be undertaken by September 30, 2008 and distributed to the 
faculty for discussion at the October or November 2008 faculty meeting, and to the Board of 
Trustees for discussion at their October 2008 meeting. 
 
Respectfully, 
  
Sheldon Solomon (Chair) 
Mary DiSanto-Rose 
Linda Hofmann 
Bob Turner 
Tim Harper 
  
 
  
  
  
  
 


